Prineville City Council Meeting July 8, 2008

Issue Summary

Topic: Golf Carts Purchase

Department:  Golf Course Staff: Wayne Van Matre

Overview

The Prineville City Council serves as the Public Contract Review
Board, insuring that purchasing follows Oregon Revised Statute
through Ordinance (Chapter 32.25 Code of Ordinances) and Council
Policy (Executive Limitations 2.5a). This policy states that any
acquisition in excess of $50,000 be approved by the City Council.

The Budget Committee approved and the City Council adopted the
fiscal year 2008-2009 budget which included funds to complete the
upgrade and purchase of the remaining 25 new electric golf carts of our
golf cart fleet.

The City received bids from the three leading suppliers of golf carts in

June of 2008 to replace our golf cart fleet over a two year period. The
successful bidder was Ez-Go Golf Carts an subsidiary of Textron Inc.

Staff Recommendation to Council

Staff requests that the Council award the completion of the bid for the
purchase of the remaining 25 golf carts in the amount of $60,750.

Budgetary Considerations

Cost will be $60,750 and will be paid for out of Fund 54, line item 54-
45125-6360, Golf Equipment.



